
 
 

 

Employee Exceptions Committee 

Training Available 

 

The Division of Developmental Disabilities Provider Relations Team has released a new 
training on the Employee Exceptions Committee. This is a 30-minute training answering 
common questions about employee eligibility as related to those with criminal convictions. 
This information can be found under Resources and Training on the Division’s Information 
for Service Providers webpage.  
 

Additional information about the employee exception process can also be found 
here. 
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https://dmh.mo.gov/dev-disabilities/service-providers
https://dmh.mo.gov/dev-disabilities/service-providers
https://dmh.mo.gov/about/employee-disqualification

